April 18, 2011

Mayor John Dickert
& the Common Council

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the
Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request the Mayor and City Clerk enter into an
agreement with Pepsi-Cola General Bottlers, Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Pepsi
Beverages Company, to be the exclusive provider of beverages at the community centers
for five years under certain terms and conditions, as it is in the best interest of the City.

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.

Respectfully requested,

Donnie Snow
Director

C: J. Schumann
T. Molbeck
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